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Linda Williams 

From: Kathleen Arant 
Sent: 
To: Linda Williams 
Subject: RE: 001121-TP 

Tuesday, August 15,2000 8 5 4  AM 

Because the original agreement being adopted was approved as GTE Florida and NEXTLINK, the 
second entry has to read GTE Florida Incorporated (n/k/a Verizon Florida Inc.) 

_ - _ _ -  Original Message----- 
From: Linda Williams 
Sent: Tuesdav, Auast 15, 2000 8 : 5 3  AM 
To : Kathleen- &an; 
Subject: RE: 0 0 1 1 2 1 - T P  

Kathleen, should the second entry be n/k/a 

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: Kathleen Arant 

fk/a? 

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2000 8:14 AM 
To: Kay Flxnn~ Linda Williams; Margie Howard; Matilda Sanders 
Subject 

The title to this docket needs to be changed to read: 

"Petition by Verizon Florida Inc. (f/k/a GTE Florida Incorporated) for adoption of 
approved interconnection agreement between GTE Florida Incorporated (n/k/a Verizon Florida 
Inc.) and NEXTLINK Florida, Inc. by Urban Media Florida, Inc.'' 
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